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The role of Public Procurement Act, in decision-making and application economic theories Enactment of the
Public Procurement Act, has made the application of the theories of demand and supply and theory of
consumer behaviour to be feasible. The third and fourth part of this paper discuss the general overview of the
office of the Attorney General, its statutory functions, various decisions made under the office and decision
criterion. The opportunity costs of investing these savings elsewhere or returning them to the business for the
purpose of expansion have to be considered. Possible fluctuations of this factors are also considered in the
Summary section. Create a scenario around this business in which a manager would decide to either stop
operations in the short-run or going out of business in the long-run. Implementing the Decision: After the
alternative courses of action have been evaluated and optimal course of action selected, the final step is to
implement the decision. Two month later, as a result of his effort, main-system was implemented successfully
and project was closed. It from exchequer issues that the ministry and its departments can start spending.
Examples may include coca and Pepsi, and Kilimanjaro beer and Serengeti beer. In this regard some of the
decisions are not based economic theories, but on other factors, e. Evaluate alternatives and select the best
alternative. For example, the crisis in Southeast Asia has altered money and capital markets worldwide,
directly influencing business decision making within the U. This is linked to the theory of consumer behavior
and the government as a consumer acts rationally and wisely in spending taxpayers money. Each of the
decision making tools previously mentioned has strengths. The choice between the opportunities is not
obvious, and the analysis performed in this paper, as well as the consideration of implicit and explicit factors
affecting the decision, are of great importance to potential investors. Once the source or reason for falling
profits has been found, the problem has been identified and defined. When this happens the resources are said
to be in involuntarily unemployed. Economists assume that price is the most influencing factor of quantity of
any product purchased. We will write a custom essay sample on Application of Managerial Economics in
Decision Making or any similar topic only for you Order Now 1. This factor determines the possibility of
using each of the investment opportunities, and thus might affect the available choices; the changes of this
factor will be briefly considered in the Summary section. The role of managerial economics in a globalised
environment cannot be overemphasized. The criminals have to be prosecuted though the costs associated with
prosecution may be very high. There are several steps to decision making. But this only pushes the question
one stage back. Webster defines managerial economics as the application of economic theory and quantitative
methods mathematics and statistics to the managerial decision-making process. Decision making processes of
management is described in different market structures. Market conditions for raw material and for finished
product. Thomas J. International trade agreements have reduced foreign trade barriers to most of the countries
in the world, thus increasing the demand for those products. Identify the potential impact to capital budgets in
making the decision to move into a global market ECO Week 10 DQ 2: Cost-Benefit Analysis Provide a
cost-benefit analysis for a company which has to decide whether to hire more staff or hire temporary workers
to meet production schedules. Simply stated managerial economics is applied microeconomics with special
emphasis on those topics of greatest interest and importance to managers. Thus, the office of the Attorney
General is constitutionally established. Decisions of the office of the Attorney General apart from applying
managerial economics, have to be in line with government policies and in some aspects with the law
governing such decisions. Application of economic theories is an issue which depends on each case. In most
societies many different people and organizations either make or influence those choices. In decision making
process he will select a rational choice from the available options. While the great part of development budget
is decided by the top level of the government recurrent expenditure is in the ambit of management of each
department. This will require considering the variables that have an impact on the problem. Each consumer
faces optimization problem, where the objective is to choose among the combination of goods that maximize
his or her satisfaction or utility, subject to a constraint on the amounts of funds available i. In these decisions
the decision makers are less flexible. As Daft mentions, there are six important steps in the decision making
process which are recognizing the problem Consumer Behaviour: Decision Making Process words - 4 pages
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Challenged with competing products, companies are finding it more important to understand why a consumer
would choose one product over another. ReferencesNichani, M. General Task Decisions: Decisions are
influenced by external factors as well as internal factors. As a military spouse, I was recently faced with


